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Board of Education Vacancy

CRPUSD is in the process of the 60 day provisional appointment process for the Board of
Education Trustee Area 2 vacancy. The timeline was presented to the board for approval
at the March 7th meeting. If you know anyone in the Trustee Area 2 that is interested,
please have them contact Rochelle Gregori at rochelle_gregori@crpusd.org. Click the
following for trustee areas.

https://www.crpusd.org/our_district/trustee_area_elections

COTATI-ROHNERT PARK
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Learning for a Lifetime — Committed to the Future

WE ARE SEEKING APPLICATIONS FOR POTENTIAL
SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS.

The Cotati-Rohnert Park Board of Education is seeking candidates for a vacant seat on their board.
This is your opportunity to make a difference in your community schools by nurturing the love of
learning and to provide equity and opportunity for all. Questions? Call 707-792-4722,



CRPUSD - STAFF

WEEKLY UPDATE

COTATI-ROHNERT PARK
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Cotati Rohnert Park Unified School District
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" A district where all students are welcomes,
valued, engaged and excited about learning.

information: 707-792-4722 or rochelle_gregori@crpusd.org




CELEBRATING 40 YEARS OF SERVICE
The Education Foundation of Cotati and Rohnert Park Presents

The 37th Annual Sharing of the Green Gala

F3UeN

Celebrating Educators Throughout the Ages
“Reengage, Reconnect, Reimagine”

Saturday, April 1, 2023

DoubleTree Hotel Grand Ballroom
1 DoubleTree Drive, Rohnert Park
5:00PM —11:30PM / $85.00

Price Includes: Complimentary Wine (5-7PM), Silent Auction,
50/50 Raffle (cash only), Delicious Dinner, Live Auction,
Dancing to the Poyntlyss Sistars, Fun and April Fool Shenanigans

Cocktail Attire or...dress the part of an April Fool!
(Prize for Best Dressed Fool)

Knowing we have your support is a true reward in the investment toward our children’s future.
ALL proceeds go directiy to our CRPUSD students, teachers and schools.



Daylight Savings
Begins March
12th



